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Board of Directors Special Meeting - DRAFT
Saturday, March 28, 2020
President Jason Frediani called the meeting to order at 10:36 a.m. with seven (7) board members present, Pat Donovan and Dave Desmond unable to attend.
The board reviewed and agreed on the need to send out member statements on or about April 1st as the revenue is essential and clearly based on annual membership.   Any questions or concerns should be addressed to the treasurer to maintain a consistent flow of information and responses.   At this point we will not extend the final due date, but as always, will consider hardship exceptions on an individual basis.   Will continue to monitor on a day by day basis.
Ray Costello reported work on the course continues, and the pump house awaiting a permit and inspection to be brought online.

Dave DuCharme reported he is reviewing the tournament schedule with Joel, and tentatively planning which events may be rescheduled and which simply canceled by default.

House staff continues to maintain essential functions as well as ongoing cleaning and disinfecting.   A locked mailbox/dropbox will be installed adjacent to the upstairs hall entrance, to streamline delivery of mail and correspondence.

Brad Daly reported he and Jay Heelon are exploring possible federal assistance, including the Paycheck Protection Program and the Economic Injury Disaster Loan Program  

There being no further business, it was agreed to adjourn at 11:20 a.m.

Date of next Special Meeting to be determined.







Respectfully Submitted,







_____________________________





Bob McLeod, Secretary
